
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 28, 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Yesterday, Governor Hochul announced that effective Wednesday, March 2nd, New York State will no 
longer require masks in schools but that counties and cities could continue to require masks based on 
local circumstances. Today, the Oswego County Health Department has confirmed that they will not be 
imposing a mask mandate on schools.  

Beginning Wednesday, masks will not be required for PACS students and staff in school facilities or 
transportation. It is important to note that any student who prefers to continue wearing a mask in 
school may do so. Masks will be provided for anyone who requests them.  

The District will also continue to provide free at-home COVID tests as long as supplies last. Please 
contact your child's school to request tests.  

As always, do not hesitate to contact my office with questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tom Jennings 
Superintendent 

 

 
 


